63D CONGRESS, } SENATE. REPORT
2d Session. No. 780.

RELOCATION OF HEADQUARTERS OF CUSTOMS DISTRICT
_ OF FLORIDA.

SEPTEMBER 5, 1914.—Ordered to be printed.

Mr. Tromas, from the Committee on Finance, submitted the following

REPORT.

[To accompany H. R. 6433.]

In view of tho fact that nearly all the revonues derived from the
customs district of Florida are paid by importing establishments
located in Tampa, no substantial reason 1s perceived for locating tho
headquarters of the district elsewhero.

The committee, therefore, after hearings and due consideration,
favorably report tho bill II. R. 6433 to the Senate, and recommeond
its passage by that body. '
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